
Service Bulletin
F013

FERRIS

Ferris Industries, Inc.

TM

June 1995
TOPIC: FRONT CASTER BEARINGS

MODELS
AFFECTED: ALL FERRIS MOWERS

Dear Dealer/Distributor:

There could be a potential problem with a limited number of front caster wheels on Ferris mowers. If a
customer complains of not being able to get a grease gun on zerk fittings for caster wheel bearings,
replace hub with part #1521181-3 and return old hub to Ferris with claim.

Please check dealer/distributor stock of part #1521181-3 to be sure that the replacement hubs will
accept a grease gun. Return all defective hubs to Ferris as soon as possible to be replaced.

Sorry for any inconvenience that this problem may cause you or your customers.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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